
 

 

PUBLIC 

Cancellation of the Financial License 

by HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Shanghai Hengfeng 

Road Sub-branch  

With the approval from the China Banking and Insurance Regulatory 
Commission Shanghai Office, HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Shanghai 
Hengfeng Road Sub-branch has terminated its business, and its Financial 
License of the People’s Republic of China has been returned and cancelled. 
The announcement is as follows: 

Institution Name: HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Shanghai Hengfeng 
Road Sub-branch 

Institutional Address: 1F, No.388 Hengfeng Road, Jing’an District, Shanghai  

Institution Code: B0047S231000014 

Issuing Authority: China Banking and Insurance Regulatory Commission 
Shanghai Office 

Since 27 Feb 2023, HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Shanghai Hengfeng 
Road Sub-branch will officially cease operations, and its original address (1F, 
No.388 Hengfeng Road, Jing’an District, Shanghai) will no longer be retained 
as a business outlet of our bank. 
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